
Lingkod Pag-ibig Para Sa
Seaman at Jebsen PTC SH TSSNAP

As part of the week-long activities for the

celebration of Maritime Week, Jebsen PTC

invited Pag-ibig to Pilgrim last September

28, 2022, where GMPs may avail their

Loyalty Card Plus.

During the Lingkod Pag-ibig Para Sa

Seaman at Jebsen PTC, a total of 60

GMPs received their Loyalty Card Plus,

and Pag-ibig also conducted a brief

discussion about the additional

services that their organization

provides. The entire day, GMPs at

Pilgrim receive free snacks and coffee.


